
 

 

 

Your Name 

Address 

Date 

Dear                                           

I am a high school student and a parishioner at St. Mary’s Parish in Plano. I will 

be attending the Steubenville conference this summer and I am writing to ask 

for your support.  

The Steubenville conferences were developed to give trend like myself the 

opportunity to grow in faith through a 3-day, life changing retreat experience. 

Every year, 50,000 Catholic teens from across North America attend the 

Steubenville conferences. This year, I would like to be one of them.  

The cost of the trip is $420 per student, which covers the cost of 

transportation to Steubenville, Ohio, our accommodations, food, inspirational 

talks given by renowned Catholic speakers, praise, and worship opportunities 

and so much more. No donation is too small. Your support will assist me in 

being able to attend and will also help me to experience Christ in a deeper 

way.  

Thank you for considering this sponsorship opportunity. Thank you for any 

support you can offer.  

Sincerely, 


